
 
 

City of Parksville  |  100 Jensen Avenue East (P O Box 1390), Parksville, BC V9P 2H3 
Phone 250 248-6144  |  Fax 250 954-4685  |  www.parksville.ca 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
www.parksville.ca  

August 7, 2012 
 

 
 
 
 

Road Resurfacing – Doehle Avenue, Heather Place and Willow Street 
 
 
The City of Parksville will resurface sections of the roads in the area of 500 block of Doehle Avenue, 
400 block of Willow Street and Heather Place. City and non-City contract crews will be involved in 
this work and it is intended to be completed in conjunction with the offsite works currently under 
way at the subdivision at 454 Temple Street. 
 
Starting on Thursday, August 9, Haylock Brothers Paving will begin to remove the existing asphalt 
surface. This work will be done by a large road profiler that grinds the asphalt and mixes it with 
existing gravels for reuse as a sub-base material for the road. The sub-base material may be slightly 
higher when this work is done and will be regraded and compacted before the final grading and 
paving.  
 
The following week the water valves will be checked and minor improvements made at the end of 
Heather Place and the end of Doehle Avenue. Final preparation and road grading is schedule to 
start August 16 with paving to be completed by August 21. While all attempts will be made to meet 
this schedule, situations such as poor weather may arise that could delay completion. Crews will do 
their best to maintain access to properties during this time however, delays should be expected.  
 

### 
 
 
For more information: 
 Engineering and Operations Department  250 248-5412 
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